Class 10<sup>th</sup> English literature and language Chapter 1 A LETTER TO GOD Question Bank

I.1.Where was lencho's house situated ?

a. Bottom of the hill

b.top of a hill

- c. Top of a plateau
- d.in a city.

2.What did Lencho compare the large raindrops with?

- a. Silver coins
- b.pearls
- c. Diamonds
- d. New coins
- 3.The field looked as if it were covered with.....
- a. Locusts
- b. Salt
- c. Sugar
- d. Ice
- 4 How did lencho decide to contact his last resort?
  - a. By visiting them personally

- b. Through a letter
- c. Through e-mail
- d. Through fax
- 5. The postmaster was a fat, amiable man. What is the meaning of amiable?
- a. Rude
- b. Helpful
- c. Friendly
- d. Enthusiastic
- 6. How did lencho feel when he counted the money ?
- a. Grateful
- b. Angry

c. Joyful

# d. Relieved

7. What is the irony of this lesson ?

a. Lencho was sad after the hailstorm even though he was the one waiting for the shower.

b. Postmaster laughed at
Lencho but still arranged
money for him.

c. Lencho blamed thepostoffice employees who infact helped him.

d.There is no irony.

8. What type of conflict does the chapter highlight?

a.conflict between nature and humans.

b. Conflict among humans.

c. Conflict among God and nature.

d. Both a and b.

9."But he stuck to his resolution".What was his resolution?

a. To answer the letter

b. To send money

### c To go to the letter sender. d.none of the above.

10. Lencho is .....when he says,"That's what they say;no one dies of hunger."

- a. Confused
- b. Doubtful
- c. Dismissive
- d. Stressed

II. Read the extract given below and answer the questions that follow:

God could not have made a mistake nor could he have

the denied lencho what he had requested.Immediately, lencho went up to the the window to ask for paper and ink. On the public writing table he started to write with much wrinkling of his brow, caused by the effort he had to make to express his ideas .When he finished, he went to the window to buy a stamp which he licked and then affixed to the envelope with a blow of his fist.

1.Lencho was angry because:

a.his crop had been destroyed.

b. he received nothing

c.he received only 70 pesos.

d.all of the above.

- 2. He went to the window to .
- a.scold the postman
- b.take the money.
- c.meet the postmaster
- d. ask for paper and ink.
- 3.Lencho thought that:
- a.God made a mistake

b. the postmaster was mistaken

c.God could not make a mistake.

d.None of the above

4.lf denied::refused, then affixed :: .....

a. stuck

b. adjourn

c.disperse

d.tore

5. "With a blow of his fist " chose the right meaning of blow as used in the extract:

# a. move creating an aircurrent

b.expel air through lips

- c. sound the horn
- d. hit a surface with force.
- III. Read the extract given below and answer the questions that
- Follow:

Never in his career as a postman had he known that address. The postman - a fat, amiable fellow- also broke out laughing,but almost immediately he turned serious and, tapping the letter on his desk, commented: "What faith! I wish I had the faith of the man who wrote this letter. Starting up a correspondence with God!"

- 1. Which address had he never known as a postman?
  - a. His own address
  - b. Lencho's address
  - c. God's address

## d. Lencho's relatives address

2. What type of man was the postmaster? a.serious b.amiable c.strict d.motivated

3. Choose an option that states the meaning of the word 'amiable

- a. Unfriendly
- b.good tempered
- c.talkative
- d.humorous

4.The postmaster became serious all of a sudden because:

a. he could not understand why someone would do such stupid actions.

b.he was shocked by such dedicatedfaith of someone in God.

c.he did not know what to do about the letter.

d. He did not know where to send the letter as the address on it did not exist.

5. Choose the option that clearly

Shows the meaning of the word 'correspondence

a.communication by writing

b.differences in attitude

c.exchange of thoughts and words

d.in harmonious contact with someone.

IV.Read the extract and answer the questions by selecting the right option. (A) "That's what they say: no one dies of hunger." All through the night, Lencho thought only of his one hope : the help of God, whose eyes, as he had been instructed, see everything, even what is deep in one's conscience. Lencho was an ox of a man, working like an animal in the fields, but still he knew how to write,

#### (a) What was Lencho's only hope ?(i) the help of relatives(ii) the help of relatives

- help of relatives (ii) the help of postmaster
- (iii) the help of God (iv) the help of family

#### (b) How did Lencho work in the field ?

- (i) vigorously (ii) like an animal (iii) stealthily (iv) like a fox
- (c) Which of the following explains the meaning of the lines 'an ox of a man' ?
  - (i) a very stubborn person (ii) a very rigid mentality person
  - (iii) a very strong, hardworking person (iv) a very unintelligent person

#### (d) Which of the following option lists a statement that is NOT TRUE ?

- (i) Lencho thought that his last and only hope was God.
- (ii) Lencho's field was full of ripe corn.
- (iii) Lencho despite being a farmer knew how to write.
- (iv) Lencho knew that no one would come to his rescue in his time of trouble.
- (e) Choose an option that explains the meaning of the word 'conscience'.
  - (i) sensibility
  - (iii) maturity of a person

- (ii) moral sense
- (iv) mindfulness of a situation